
From: Michael DeBuys
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] C&H Hog Farm
Date: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 11:29:58 AM

Hello
I am writing to express strong opposition to approval of C&H Reg 5  permit.
The ADEQ needs to do what our tax dollars are paying it to....protect the environment of this state.

Respectfully submitted,
Michael de Buys
Gilbert, AR
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